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                      Year 5 Learning Experience Overview Spring  2019



































English


Reading: The children will continue to read variety of fiction and non-fiction texts to develop their comprehension and vocabulary skills. 


Writing: Our first writing sequence this year will be creating a series of diary entries from the point of view of a Tudor character. Next we will use the book ‘Westlandia’ to write stories about a made up civilisation. After half term we will write non-fiction reports. During the whole term we will work on improving grammar and handwriting.  





Geography


The children will start by looking at journeys made by explorers in History and particularly Tudor times. As we move through the term we will find out about where different foods are grown around the world, and learn about how foods are exported and imported. We will also look into Fair Trade and the implications of this.








History


Our history focus will be the Tudors. In particular we will look at the differences between rich and poor, the food they ate and the Tudor explorers of the time and their discoveries.





Maths


We start the year exploring the place value of whole numbers up to 1 000 000 and decimal numbers. We will then look at addition, subtraction, multiplication and division. We will also spend some time learning more about 2D and 3D shapes as well as measuring, calculating and drawing angles.,





Science


In the first part of the half term children will complete their work on Space. We will then move on to looking at different materials and their properties. 


In the second part of the term we will be looking at life cycles of plants, human and insects. The children will be able to develop their investigation skills throughout all science topics.





RE


We start the year looking at the importance of Christmas and the journeys made by the characters in the Christmas story. Then we will move onto Revelation- and look into the story of John the Baptist. After half term we will move onto exploring the significance of Lent and Holy Week.  





DT


Our DT this term will focus around the preparation and cooking of food. We will prepare dishes from different countries around the world including recipes from Mexico, China and Germany. The children will learn about preparing food safety as well as where different ingredients come from.





Art


Our art will focus mainly on sketching techniques. We will draw different portraits using inspiration from many sources including Tudor art, pop art and abstract. After half term our art will be based around food and we will use our sketching skills to draw compositions of still life before introducing other techniques such as painting and charcoal. 





Outcome


At the end of the spring term parents will be invited to an afternoon to celebrate the children’s learning, You will be able to sample some of the global foods that the children have prepared. You will also have the chance to look at some of the artwork produced during this term. Year 5 also have their learning assembly this term where they will share their learning about the Tudors with the whole school and parents. 


 








